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ALABAMA SECURITIES COMMISSION WELCOMES  

CRISTY ANDREWS AS NEW COMMISSIONER 
 

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA (April 11, 2022) - Joseph P. Borg, Director of the 
Alabama Securities Commission (ASC) is pleased to announce the appointment 
of Cristy Andrews as a Commissioner of the ASC. Andrews is a member of Warren 
Averett CPAs and Advisors office located in Montgomery, Alabama.  
 
 “We welcome Commissioner Andrews to the ASC and look forward to working 
with her in the coming years. Her knowledge and experience will be an asset to 
the ASC as we work to preserve legitimate capital markets in our state and 
protect investors from securities fraud,” said Director Joseph Borg.   
 
Andrews was selected for appointment by Governor Ivey after being 
recommended by the Alabama Society of Certified Public Accountants. Her 
appointment was confirmed by the Alabama Senate, and her four-year term 
begins immediately.  
 
Commissioner Andrews serves in the Tax Division of Warren Averett CPAs and Advisors. She has specialties in 
providing tax and business consulting services for small businesses, and clients in the real estate and 
construction industries. Andrews leads the firm's Employee Retention Tax Credit task force. She is also a leader 
within the Firm’s Real Estate Client Practice Group. She primarily focuses on planning and managing client 
engagements and researching industry-specific audit and tax issues to provide clients with the right solutions 
for their unique needs.  
 
Commissioner Andrews serves as a member of the Montgomery Sunrise Rotary Club and on the Auburn 
Montgomery Accounting Advisory Board. She was Leadership Montgomery, Class XXXVI, Class Champion. She 
has held executive level positions for the Prattville Chamber of Commerce, the Prattville-Millbrook Sunrise 
Rotary Club and Habitat for Humanity of Autauga and Chilton Counties. 
 
“We extend a special thanks to outgoing Chairwoman Marlene McCain. She fully committed her experience to 
furthering the mission of the ASC, and her passion and enthusiasm for serving the public is extraordinary. We 
are incredibly grateful for the work she has done on behalf of the State of Alabama,” said Chief Deputy Director, 
Amanda Senn.  
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For further information contact 1-800-222-1253 and ask for Public Affairs. 
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